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8 February 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
I wish to inform you that the Academy will close for the half term-break from Monday 15 February 
and will re-open on Monday 22 February 2021 for our in school student support and for students 
of Critical Workers.   
 
During this time our cleaning staff will have the opportunity to give the Academy an additional 
thorough deep clean. 
 
We are extremely proud of our students and how they are coping in these trying times, and 
hopefully we will be welcoming them all back to school in the very near future.   
 
Have a restful break. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

A Stratford 
 
Mr A Stratford 
Assistant Headteacher 
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